
 

Well, after writing this column, Iôm going out to my garage and do some 

mechanical work on my Aston Martin.  Some would say that I, an amateur 

(though somewhat skilled), shouldnôt touch such a car.  Like the time, years 

ago, when I painted my Ferrari.  That really shocked my friends.  The existing 

paint was beautiful, but it was blue and I wanted a red Ferrari. Iôm happy 

(and proud) to say that the Ferrari came out very nice. 

 

Actually, Iôm not going to get that involved in my job on the Aston 

Martin.  When driving out of my driveway the other day a scratching sound, 

like a heavy wire dragging on the street, came from the back end of the 

car.  Careful inspection found no wire or other culprit, so Iôm going to pull the 

wheel to see what I can find.  Hopefully, Iôll find the noise maker because my 

worst scenario is a bad wheel bearing.  If that should be the case I will have 

to have the dealer fix it.  Dealer repairs seem to be important in the 

provenance of Aston Martins.  I may want to sell it some day and a potential 

buyer might not want a car that was repaired by an old amateur whose only 

experience was pushing a pencil in an insurance office. 

 

Iôm happy to say our club is off to a good start this year.  Our next event will 

be the St. Patricks Day Parade.  After the parade we will be going out to a 

luncheon.  All members, not just those in the parade, are invited to the 

luncheon.  Check with our Tour Chairpersons, 

Barbara Barrett and Loren Hedrick, for 

details.  Barbara and Loren also have some other 

great events planned for the balance of the 

year.  Stay tuned. 



 

Some Stuff: 

Roger Battiston    13 

Sharon Blankenship   23 

David Grant    29 

Jerry Fellows    21 

Joyce Fobair    19 

Ellie Haga     10 

Jonathan Howe    10 

Jo Ann Otts    2 

Norm Uhlir    31 

Jim Warren    21 

Jan Zavagila    18 

 
Congratulations  

On Your Anniversary! 
 

Larry & Vicki Currie    29 

Bob Easton & Jaqueline Vaugn  20 

 

 
CLUB MEETING March 14 

 
St. Patrick's Parade & Luncheon - March 11 

 
Phoenix Zoo - April 27 (see zoo page) 
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Welcome new members 
 

Ross and Peggy Mills  
 

Larry  and  Jan Zavaglia  

Meeting Refreshments 
Note: Those providing refreshments will be 

reimbursed $10. Ground coffee is in the kitchen. 
 

March - Refreshments: Pat Wiegand & Cyndy Mortensen 
Coffee:  Lyle Branch 

 
We need volunteers for the rest of 2017. 
Please sign up at the next meeting. 

 

$$$$    CLUB DUES    $$$$ 
 
Club dues for 2017 were due and 
should have been paid before 

February 28, 2017, 
to ensure that your name is included 
in the club roster. On the last page 

you will find a copy of the 
Membership Application. 

You can also find the form on the 
club site at 

www.sedonacarclub.com/site-
images/2012-SCC-Membership.pdf 



 

2017 EXECUTIVE BOARD 
   President     David Lombardi 
   1st Vice President    Ed Pittman 
   2nd Vice President     Steve Van Derveer 
   Treasurer/Membership   Sam Pietrofitta 
   Program Chairman    Mike Clark 
   Secretary     Cyndy Mortensen 
   Historian & Website     Steve Blank 
   Tours & Events    Loren Hedrick & Barbara Barrett  
   Highway Cleanup        Phil Wadsack 
   Newsletter Editor    Arny Messersmith 
   Ex-Officio Member        Larry Currie 

       VISIT US AT:   SedonaCarClub.com                            facebook.com/sedona.carclub 

Sedona Car Club 
PO Box 748 

Sedona, AZ  86339 

 
Club Meetings 

The General Meetings of the Sedona Car Club are held at 7:00 p.m. on the second Tuesday of each month at 
the Sedona Library except in June when our meeting is the Annual Picnic and in December when it is the 

Annual Christmas Party.  We do not meet in July.  Please attend and bring a car-loving friend. 
 

Board Meetings 
The Board meets on the first Tuesday of each month at 8:30 a.m. at the Cousinsô clubroom. 

All members are invited to attend. 
 

Tire Tracks 
Tire Tracks is published eleven times a year by the Sedona Car Club and contains information on events and 
activities of interest to members. It is compiled and edited by Arny Messersmith and posted on the website 

by Steve Blank before the monthly meeting. All submissions are due by the 1st of each month. 
Email them to:  jan@messersmith.name.    

NEXT MEETING 
March 14 

Guest Speakers: 

Bill & Deb Johnson 

How to Care for Your Car 

Regional Car Events 
 

3/10-12 -  Goodguys 8th Spring Nationals, Scottsdale  

3/11 -  7th Annual Clarkdale Car Show  

3/17-19 -  Silver Auctions at Ft. McDowell 

4/2 - "Roadrunner" send off for the 2017 Copperstate 1000 road rally  

4/19 -  Sedona Elks Cruise-In  

4/29 -  6th Annual Cruise-In For The Veterans Car Show, Prescott  

(For a complete list of SCC 2016 events, visit our website at sedonacarclub.com) 

From the Editorôs Desk 
 

Donôt forget to email me 
interesting things for the 

newsletter. 

Discount 
If your car is being serviced at Red 
Rock Precision Motors, be sure to ask 
for the car club 10% discount. 

For club information by phone, call David 
Lombardi at 928-203-9007 
 
By email send a message to Steve Blank at 
info@sedonacarclub.com 



 

Sedona Car Club April Excursion to 

Phoenix Zoo 

 

The Sedona Car Club Road Trip for April will be to visit the Phoenix Zoo on 

Thursday, April 27th. 

 

The Phoenix Zoo has been open for more than a half a century and has 

amazed guests from Phoenix and around the globe.  A day at the Zoo offers 

adventures like no other place in the Phoenix area.  We will see awe-inspiring 

Asian elephants, the great Sumatran tiger, and giraffes roaming the Savanna. 

 

The Phoenix Zoo is one of the nationôs largest non-profit zoos.  In addition to 

all kinds of animals, it has a variety of displays, cafes, shops, lush gardens 

and more.  We are bound to have an exciting, fun-filled day. 
 

Tickets $19.95. You must show I.D. for the Senior Discount. 
 

We will meet at the Outlet Mall in VOC parking lot on Thursday morning, 

4/27/17 at 8:00 a.m. We will leave shortly thereafter and drive as a group.  

We will stop and have breakfast together at Rock Springs Caf® (famous for its 

breakfasts and pies) on the way down to Phoenix. 

 

Driving directions will be distributed when we meet at the mall. 
 

SIGN UP LIST 

 

We will have a sign-up sheet at our next Sedona Car Club Meeting 3/14/17. If 

you miss that meeting please email barbarabarrett57@gmail.com, or call her 

cell 928-202-0277 to sign up. 

 

Some have expressed a desire to car pool ï Anyone have room for more? 

 
 
 
 




